
Return of Nice Weather Means One Thing
Increased foot traffic in SoNo
Washington Street, one of the main 
commercial strips in Norwalk, has 
taken a hit lately with the closing of 
several restaurants and stores. But 
the opening of a popular new 
restaurant last week, when 
combined with some summer like 

weather, meant good things for the 
Center for Youth Leadership’s 
human trafficking windows. Yep, 
lots of passersby. This photo doesn’t 
do justice to our display. There are 
two windows to the left of these 
windows, which allows us to “sell” 

ten of our members. We will 
continue our outreach on May 9 
with another visit to the rest area on 
I-95 in Darien. It’s a great way to 
educate people from multiple states. 
The national trafficking hotline is:
888-3737-888.
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